MEMORANDUM FOR: Larry Shao
Comanche Peak Project

FROM: Vincent S. Noonan, Director
Comanche Peak Project

SUBJECT: NEW ALLEGATION FROM A-73

]

Please investigate the attached new al]egat1on that I received from J. Ellis
(CASE) on April 17, 1985. The concern is designated AP-48 and alleges that
the HVAC supports do not have adequate bracing in the vertical direction to
accommodate pipe loads consisting of axial restraints, thermal expansion,
friction loads, pipe/pipe support weiaht, etc. This allegation should be
treated with confidentiality. Please keep me informed of your progress on
this investigation.

Vincent S. Noonan, Director
Comanche Peak Project

Enclosure: As stated

cc: C. Poslusny
M.E. Kline
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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C 20855

MEMORANDUM FOR: Larry Shao
Cc ache Peak Project

FROM: Vincent S. Noonan, Director
Comanche Peak Project

SUBJECT: NEW ALLEGATION FROM A-73

Please investigate the attached new allegation that [ received frowfji E1115»¥
(CASE) on April 17, 1985. The concern is designated AP-48 and alleges that
the HVAC supports do not have adequate bracing in the vertical direction to
accommocdate pipe loads consisting of axial restraints, thermal expansion,
friction loads, pipe/pipe support weight, etc. This allegation should be
treated with confidentiality. Please keep me informed of your progress on

this investigation.
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